
 

Welcome to the Arabic Class 

2020-2021 

Dear parents and students,  

  I am very excited to be your children’s Arabic teacher for the 2020-2021 school 

year. I will also be the associate principal of the ICCI Academy. 

I obtained my bachelor degree in Arabic and Islamic studies at the University of 

Jordan, I have taken courses under the Master of Education at Northeastern 

University. I have also obtained certification in Methods of Teaching. I taught at 

UNRWA Amman High School for about two years. I began teaching in America at 

Dar Al-Huda Saturday School for approximately four years. I began working as an 

Arabic teacher at the ICCI Academy over 14 years ago. In 2013, I had the honor in 

becoming the principle at ICCI Sunday School. In 2018, I accepted the position of 

associate principle at the ICCI Academy. 

Welcome parents and students to the 2020-2021 school year. We all know that this 

year is going to be a little different. We are committed to a standard of excellence 

both with safety with academic integrity. 

The safety of our students is our top priority. We are planning a safe return to 

school based on the state, local, and CDC guidelines. We urge all of you to make 

sure you constantly keep your mask on, wash your hands, and social distance 

yourselves. 

Our biggest concern is to have the students learn as much and efficiently as 

possible. We expect you as students to give your best efforts, and at the ICCI 

Academy we also make sure our staff gives their best efforts. 

Please be safe, study hard, and follow school rules. 

I look forward to having a wonderful 2020-2021 school year. 



Please feel free to contact me with any concerns or questions. 

Email me at: sawsan123alsawi@gmail.com  

 

 


